Maine Mountain Power, L.L.C.
57 Ryder Road
Yarmouth, Maine 04096
207-847-9323

February 1, 2006

Ms. Marcia Spencer-Famous

Maine Land Use Regulation Commission
22 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0022

Ms. Lisa-kay Keen

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0017

Dear Ms. Spencer-Famous and Ms. Keen:

Maine Mountain Power is submitting Revision 1.1 of its Redington permit application. These
revisions and clarifications are based on questions from LURC during the review for
completeness. Correspondence between LURC and MMP relating to the completeness review
can be found in the clarifications document. In addition, a revision sheet identifies the specific
changes made to the application.

Both the revision sheet and a clarification document for Revision 1.1 are in the front of the
application.

Documents within the permit application have been updated as indicated on the revision sheet.

Thank you for your review of this application.

Sincerely,

b, £2.

Harley Lee,
President, Endless Energy
Corporation, a member of MMP



